
HB 2364 -- INTOXICATING LIQUOR

SPONSOR: Bondon

This bill requires that all intoxicating liquor purchased for
resale in this state prior to being resold at retail physically
come into the possession of a licensed wholesaler and be unloaded
in, and distributed from, the licensed wholesaler's warehouse in
this state, except for certain types of intoxicating liquor
purchased or sold by specified manufacturers. Currently, the law
requires only that malt beverages, and not all intoxicating liquor,
physically come into the possession of wholesalers, and be
distributed through wholesaler warehouses in this state.

This bill is the same as SCS SB 841 (2018).


